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 P.O. Box 275 
Moulton, Alabama 35650 

 

   
 

January 1, 2020 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

     RE: Zoning/Permits 

      Unincorporated Lawrence County, Alabama 

  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

There are no zoning, building or occupancy permits required in un-incorporated Lawrence County, 

Alabama.  You will need to contact a municipality for any project located within their municipal limits.  

Lawrence County does have subdivision regulations, a flood plain ordinance and a pipe/access permit if 

applicable.  A copy of these may be found on our website at http://lawrencecountyal.org/road.html.  A 

pipe permit does not require a fee and is needed for a new access proposed within the county right-of-

way.  The county will inspect the access location and size the pipe needed.   

 

Please feel free to contact me for more information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Winston Sitton, PE 

County Engineer 

http://lawrencecountyal.org/road.html

